
Come chill out with your BSO Weston 
District Crime Prevention Unit at the 
Weston Regional Park basketball 
courts.  Join us for basketball, snow 
cones and tons of fun! Get to know your 
hometown deputies.

*Parents must attend with their children.
For additional information, please contact Deputy Danielle Quinones at 

Danielle_Quinones@sheriff.org

Friday, October 20
4:00p.m.–6:00p.m.

Weston Regional Park Basketball Courts

B R O W A R D  S H E R I F F ’ S  O F F I C E

CHILLIN’
with the COPSwith the COPS


